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3 CORPORATE FOOD SAFETY - DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL FOOD SAFETY TRAINING 
POLICY (AN384-2005) 

 
Reference is made to Article III of the minute of the Environmental Services & Sustainability 
Committee of 16th February 2004 wherein it was recommended that a Dundee City Council Food 
Safety Training Policy should be produced. 
 
The Food Safety Training Policy, which was drafted in consultation with the members of the Corporate 
Food Safety Working Group ensures that the Council can demonstrate legal compliance under the 
food hygiene regulations and “due diligence” in terms of the Food Safety Act 1990. 
 
The policy sets minimum food safety training standards for Council catering staff and for food service 
providers employed by the Council. 
 
Copies of the policy are available in the member’s lounge. 
 


